
 

  

 
 

 
To residents of 
BAKERSFIELD 13-20 110-125 200-207 

BAKERSFIELD 21-25 126-135 208-217 

BAKERSFIELD 26-35 136-153 218-224 
BAKERSFIELD 36-45 154-171 225-230 

                          Email:  amir.miah@nhg.org.uk 
                                                         Phone:  0203 815 0275 

07590 029 919 
    Date           13/02/2025 

 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
I’m writing to introduce myself and tell you a little about some changes being made 
around building safety. I am the building safety manager for your building, and you 
can contact me if you would like to talk about any building safety issues or 
concerns.  
 
You may already be aware that you live in a high rise building, which means that 
it’s either seven storeys or over 18 metres tall. There’s been some changes 
recently to make sure people who live in these buildings are kept safe. 
 
From 1 October 2023 a new regulator, the Building Safety Regulator, was put in 
place by government. Their job is to help ensure that your building is safe and that 
we as your landlord, are doing everything we should to keep you safe in your 
home. 
 
The regulator asked us to register your building with them by 30 September 2023, 
which we have done. 

 
Your building registration number is: 
 
BAKERSFIELD 13-20 110-125 200-207: HRB03323G3T5 
BAKERSFIELD 21-25 126-135 208-217: HRB03404C1H9 
BAKERSFIELD 26-35 136-153 218-224: HRB03406S1B3 
BAKERSFIELD 36-45 154-171 225-230: HRB03409Q6N3 

 
We’ll put this number on your building’s noticeboard over the next few weeks too. 
You don’t need to take any action following this registration. We’re providing you 
this registration number in case you ever need to contact the Building Safety 
Regulator.  
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Their contact information is:  0300 790 6787  
 
Alternatively, you can contact the BSR online by searching: 
 
Contact the Building Safety Regulator - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 
You may want to contact them if you would like to ask them any questions about 
what they do or if you are unhappy with how Notting Hill Genesis are handling any 
building safety concerns.  
 
However, we hope that this is not the case. If you do want to talk to us we are here 
to listen – you can contact your: Housing Officer/Property Management Officer in 
the usual way or me, your building safety manager. Your building is your home, so 
it’s important to us that you feel safe. 
 
There are a number of things that we are currently working on including how you 
would like us to engage with you about building safety. Please find below a QR 
code which will take you to our survey to obtain feedback relating to building 
safety. 
 

 
 
In the meantime, please get in touch with me if there’s any safety concerns that 
you’d like to talk through. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Amir Miah 
Building Safety Manager 
Phone: 07590 029 919 | Landline: 0203 815 0275 | Email:amir.miah@nhg.org.uk 
 


